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Steven Ward

From:
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2016 4:36 PM
To: Steven Ward
Subject: Statewide Initiative 2016-#100

Steven Ward, Clerk to the Title Board, 
 
I would like to withdraw my previous motion for a re-hearing before the Title Board of Statewide Initiative 
2016 #100 on March 16, 2016. 
 
Instead, I request that my proposed draft language for Initiative 2016 #100 be brought before the Title Board for 
a hearing on April 6, 2016. 
 
 LANCE WRIGHT  
 
Green Energy Consultant and 
Advocate for Liberty at Life's End 
Certified Passive House Consultant 
(303)875-3228 




